
Sports  

News 
February Edition B 2023  
 

Archery – Years 4 & 6: A group of Year 4 and 6 children recently went to Benham Sports Arena for an Archery 

event. All represented our school superbly and practise paid off as Year 4 came third in their competition! 

   

   
 

Swimming in our curriculum:  Swimming is a vital life skill and one that we see as extremely important as 

part of our P.E. curriculum at All Saints. Swimming lessons for both Year 4 and 5 are funded using part of the 

Sports Premium Grant provided by the Government.   

 

This term’s value is Joy and that has certainly been 

apparent so far by our swimming classes who have 

shown determination and hard work during these 

sessions bringing a real sense of achievement.  

 

There are many clubs in Northampton that offer 

swimming lessons. We use Aqualight Swimming Club, 

please visit https://www.swimming.org/learntoswim/ 

for more information. 
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